
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
7 June 2019 
 
 

Email:
 
 
Dear
 

 
I refer to your request for information received on 14 May 2019.  Your request has been considered under the 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following information. 
 
Total tonnage of recycling collected from transfer stations in our area for the past five years 

 

Year Total recycling collected through recycling/transfer stations (Tonnes) 

2018 507 

2017 670 

2016 645 

2015 Not Known 

2014 Not Known 
 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Rob Green – Interim Group Manager, 
Infrastructure Services on 066 366 0999 or email: RobG@horowhenua.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 
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